
NAPERVILLE CHORUS BOARD MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 13, 2023 

 Attendees: Keith Anderson, Janet Blubaugh, Chuck Jonah, Margo Jonah, Vicky Lynch, Mikki 
Mendelsohn, Nancy Sigel, Sarah Sippy, John Zelman, Patrice Basso 

Call To Order: The meeting was called to order at 6:21 pm. 

Minutes: Keith moved to accept the January 23rd minutes. Motion passed. 

Financial: Keith reported that the 1099 forms went out. Tax letters to donors who contributed $250.00 
or more have also been sent out. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Future Concerts 2023-24 Season: There was a brief discussion regarding dates for future concerts. John 
will contact the college (Christopher Drennan) with our preferred dates. These are Saturday evening 
December 9th and Sunday afternoon December 10th  as first choice and Friday evening December  8th 
and Saturday afternoon 9th as second choice. The first choice for spring is Saturday evening, May 4th  or 
Sunday afternoon May 5th. 

Election: Jim Kaduk, Bea Jaynes and Gary Kovener agreed to be the 2023 nominating committee. 
Election date needs to be announced. 

Marketing: Vicky Lynch is the new Marketing chair. She will put out a media alert once tickets go on sale 
through North Central College. Since Reid is the new Music Director, he will be pitched in interviews and 
promotions and links to the soloists websites will be provided. There was discussion about using Promo 
codes for tickets since this could provide insight about where people hear about the Chorus’ concerts. 

Annual Business Meeting: This will be held on April 17 and provide members with a financial status of 
the chorus and other issues. Elections will also be held the same evening. 

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:06 pm. 


